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December 13, 1999
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Mr. Charles Krobot
Kilroy Metal

283 Green Street
Brooklyn, NY 11238

Dear Charles:

As the year is ending, Sue and | reflect on the pleasant experience of working with your
organization. It is with great pleasure that we convey our sincerely appreciation for your efforts in
our projects.

Comments which we have received from our clients have been very complimentary and confirm
our own thoughts pertaining to the professional manner in which your work was planned and
carried out. We know that it took long, hard hours of work and considerable personal sacrifice to
correlate the myriad details necessary to ensure the success of these projects. Your display of
exceptional skill and resourcefulness in coordinating these complicated projects, is notewarthy.
Your dependability, initiative, and talent to surmount difficulties in your path, enlivened those who
come in contact with you. Your constant dedication and ability to complete tasks in a superior
manner, is a direct reflection of the respect and support you are so deserving of.

We applaud you for these accomplishments and extend to you our sincere and personal wishes
for a most happy Holiday and successful Year 2000.

Best regards,

DIGERONIMO, P.A.

Louis and Suzanne DiGeronimo

LDfer

12 Sunflower Avenue
Paramus
New Jersey

07652



